Harristown State School



Dear Parent/Carer

Religious Instruction Classes

Non-denomination Religious Instruction classes are held once a week on a Wednesday at school. If you wish to have your child/children participate in these classes please complete the form below and return to the school office.

Yours sincerely
Skye Gabler
Skye Gabler
Principal
☐ I DO wish to give consent for my child/ren to participate in Religious Instruction.
I wish to withdraw my child/ren from Religious Instruction classes at school.
Student/s name/s
Parent/Carer's Name Signature Signature
Date